
General Contractor 

December 9, 2016 

John King 
Indian River County Emergency Services 
4225 43 rd Avenue 
Vero Beach, Florida, 32960 

Re: Station# 14 

Mr. King, 

CGC007847 

We are pleased to present to you our proposal for the constrnction of the Fire Station # 14 site development and 
the new fire station building in the amount of $2,446,869 

This proposal includes the constrnction of a 3-Bay, Fire Station Building. This includes site development costs, 
water, sewer, lift station, fire sprinkler system, paving and drainage. 

Thank you 

Jason Fykes 
Ba1th Construction, Inc. 

1717 Indian River Boulevard * Suite 202A * Vero Beach, Florida 32960 
Phone: (772) 778-3072 * Fax: (772) 770-3017 
E-mail: info@baiihconstruction.com * Internet: www.barthconstruction.com 
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